
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

15 October 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

 

Re: Year 11 and 10EX arrangements for Thursday 22 October 2020. 

 

This year, the Year 12 Graduation Ceremony will be held on Thursday 22  

October at the Adelaide Convention Centre from 8.15am until 12.30pm. 

 

Consequently there will be no lessons running for Year 11 and Year 10EX 

students on the day. 

 

The campus will re-open at 1.30pm for independent study purposes. 

 

Should you require any further information or clarification please do not hesitate to 

contact the school on 8364 2299. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

                                                           
 
Nikki Kotrotsos     Jacqui van Ruiten 
Deputy Principal     Principal 
Senior Campus 
 


